
Norris Design Emails

Kristin Dean

12:22 PM (8
hours ago)

to me

Hi Sharon,

The engineers will be at the meeting to discuss the studies of the landfill that have been conducted and to

discuss plans for protecting and improving Ralston Creek. The aesthetics of the site from the RV storage will

be discussed but more so at the larger group meeting. We are trying to address concerns regarding the

environmental conditions of the site at the small group meet vs. going into details around the aesthetics, but we

can certainly discuss aesthetics as well.

Hope that helps.

Kristin Dean, AICP



Kristin Dean

7:59 AM (47
minutes ago)

to me, Karen

Hi Sharon,

I’ll have a site plan to share. Until the engineering and environmental documents are submitted under a formal

application, we will not be presenting them to the public. Our experts will be on site to discuss findings, etc.

and answer questions. This is Step #1 in re-engaging the public and we will have other opportunities to share

information and hear from you all.

Best Regards,

Kristin Dean, AICP

Senior Associate | Planner


